STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE
MAYOR

100 Holliday Street, Room 250
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

September 17, 2012

The Honorable Bernard C. “Jack” Young, President
And Members of the City Council

Dear Council Members:
I respectfully request that the following bill be withdrawn:
>CC Bill 12-0099-Urban Renewal —
Inner Harbor West - Amendment

Sincerely,

Baltimore City

SRB:acg

=53 Kimberly Washington, Deputy Chief
Alexander Sanchez, Chief of Staff
Kym Nelson, Deputy Chief of Staff
Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Chief
Michelle Wirzberger, Legislative Director
Karen Randle, Executive Secretary to the City Council
Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison

Visit Our Website @ www.baltimorecity.gov
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MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

10 Angela Gibson
City Council Liaison, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations

W

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 12-0099
Urban Renewal — Inner Harbor West — Amendment

FROM: Kim Clark, Acting President

DATE: September 10, 2012

By way of this memorandum, BDC is withdrawing City Council Bill 12-0099, “Urban
Renewal — Inner Harbor West — Amendment.” BDC has been advised by the City’s Planning
Department and Law Department that the Urban Renewal Plan for this area has expired thereby
eliminating the need for the requested amendment.

If you have any questions with regard hereto, please contact Kerry DeVilbiss of my staff.
Thank you for your attention to this matter. '

&G Kaliope Parthemos
Karen Randle
Darrell Doan
Kerry DeVilbiss

sandra.blake/ccbill12/12-0099w
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